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Dear Secretary Mack: 

 

I am writing to express my appreciation and recognition of your exceptional service and unwavering 

commitment to Hofstra University and the greater New York region.  

 

Your distinguished career and extensive achievements exemplify leadership and excellence in various fields. 

As a Senior Managing Partner and Vice President of The Mack Management and Construction Corp, you have 

played a pivotal role in advancing the real estate development landscape, particularly through the development of 

large Class A office properties, significantly enhancing economic growth and infrastructure in our region. 

 

Moreover, your noteworthy contributions extend to public service.  Your tenure on the Board of Directors of 

the Metropolitan Transportation Authority and your role as Deputy Superintendent of the New York State Police 

reflect your enduring commitment to enhancing transportation and public safety, ensuring the welfare of our 

citizens. 

 

Your continued involvement with Hofstra University, where you earned your B.A. degree in business 

administration, is a testament to your deep-rooted connection and dedication to fostering educational excellence and 

opportunity.  Serving as a member and Vice Chairman of the Board of Trustees, your guidance has been 

instrumental in shaping the university's strategic vision and nurturing the next generation of leaders. 

 

Beyond your professional and academic endeavors, your philanthropic assistance in Palm Beach, particularly 

as Chairman of the Board of Directors of the MorseLife Health System and your roles in various community 

organizations, underscores your profound commitment to enhancing healthcare and community well-being. 

 

On behalf of the First Assembly District, I congratulate you on your well-deserved recognition by Hofstra 

University and thank you for your enduring commitment to excellence, leadership, and service. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Fred W. Thiele, Jr. 

Member of the Assembly 

FWT/DM 
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